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School Newsletter – 5th June 2019 Term 2 Week 6 
 

 
Sportathon World Cup Rugby is postponed and now 
rescheduled to Thursday 6th June.  
 
If you are able to volunteer on the day, please contact the team at 
sportathon2019@gmail.com. 
 

Costa joined us on the rainy Tuesday 
morning to support the school and 
promote the Sportathon. With a theme of 
Japan we were greeted by the sport 
captains with Costa dressed as a geisha 
in a rickshaw. The sports captains and 
Costa led the students through an active 
warm up. This was great on this chilly 
morning. He also encouraged the 
students to gather more sponsors. 

 

 
Ysafe on Social Media 
 
On Thursday evening we had a fantastic presentation focusing on our students being 
safe on social media. Yasmin London was an excellent presenter to students, staff and 
parents. 
 
The key messages from the day- 
 
+ Always keep all your social media profiles on private. 
+ Never talk to strangers and accept friend requests/follow requests from people you 
have never met before. 
+ Turn off location services on 
all apps that don’t require 
them to be turned on. 
+ Never post a photo or video 
of yourself in a school uniform. 
+ Never send inappropriate 
photos of yourself or of other 
people (even if it’s just 
a joke.) 
+ Treat other people online with respect and care. 
+ Tell a parent if anyone ever bullies you, or says something to you that is not ok 
   to say. 
 
Parents who attended now have access to a range of resources. The feedback for the 
night has been extremely positive. 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 
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Diary Dates 
 

Term 2 
JUNE 
Thursday 6 
Sportathon 
Tuesday 11  
Y4 Art Gallery Excursion  
Thursday13  
Y3 Art Gallery Excursion  
Monday 17 
UR Strong Wellbeing Sessions Stage 3 
Wednesday 26 
Multicultural Public Speaking in Hall  
Thursday 2 
Band Concert 
 

JULY 
Friday 5  
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Last Day Term 2 

Term 3 
JULY 
Tuesday 23  
Students return for Term 3 
Tuesday 30  
Y3-6 Athletics Carnival 
 

AUGUST 
Monday 12 
Senior Choir Rehearsal 
Tuesday 13 
P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 20 
Author Visit – Book Week 
Wednesday 21 
Art by the Bay Opening Night 
Wednesday 21- 23 
Create East 
Monday 26 
Primary Proms Rehearsal 
Tuesday 27 
SCPSSA District Athletics Carnival 
 
SEPTEMBER 
Thursday 5 
P & C Father’s Day Movie Night 
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Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020  
 
We are taking enrolments for our Kindergarten students commencing in 2020. Enrolling 
your child in Term 2 assists the school to plan for Kindergarten numbers for next year.  
 
Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/enrolment.html to book a school tour. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the school office at  
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call us at 9371 4800 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Rose Bay Public School next year. 
 

 

Art Show – Can you help? 
An important reminder to save the date, Wednesday 21 August, for our 2019 Art Show launch.  As 
many of you already know, the art show is one of the highlights of the year and is extremely well 
attended by the entire school community.   
 
We are looking for creative parents who would like to mentor a class or just assist in the classroom. 
You might have a catering business.  Please click on the link and complete the survey to indicate 
how you can help? 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LZYSV3F 
 
National Reconciliation Week 
What is National Reconciliation Week?  

National Reconciliation Week (NRW) is a time for all Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, 
and achievements, and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia.  
The dates for NRW remain the same each year; 27 May to 3 June. These dates commemorate two 
significant milestones in the reconciliation journey— the successful 1967 referendum, and the High Court 
Mabo decision respectively. 

Reconciliation must live in the hearts, minds and actions of all Australians as we move forward, creating a 
nation strengthened by respectful relationships between the wider Australian community, and Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

Teachers set up an outdoor library, one for K-2 under the Kinder COLA and another for 3-6 on grass area 
where the students could read books based on Aboriginal culture and then have a 'yarn' about what they 
learnt.  The students also shared stories and participated in learning activities in the classroom and library 
about reconciliation and to learn about Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander histories and cultures. 

 

Band Update 
 
WELL DONE to everyone on a great year so far!  Congratulations to our Senior Band who are tackling some of the trickiest music so far 
this year! And to our Junior Band who are working on their first full page songs!  
 
End of Term 2 Concert (Junior and Senior Bands) 
 
Date:  Week 9 Thursday 27 June, 6.30pm (students arrive at 
6.00pm for set up and warm up) 

Event: End of Term 2 Band Concert 
Where: RBPS, School Hall 

Who: Junior and Senior Bands What to Bring: Your Instrument, Music and Smiles! 
What to Wear: Band Uniform if you have not yet purchased your band T-shirt you may do so from the school uniform shop, there are 
also band shirts available at the second hand uniform shop 
 
 
 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
mailto:rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LZYSV3F
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P & C News 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us on Saturday for our Comedy night.  It was fantastic to see so 
many parents supporting our school. The event was a huge success thanks to the team of volunteers who 
helped out. 
 
Special thanks go to Sandy Swartz from The Cooks Little Secret for the delicious food. Thanks also to Nick 
Spencer from Nick Spencer Wines for supplying the wine. 
   
We are very excited to promote a great fundraising initiative in partnership with Nick Spencer Wines which will help raise money for the 
P&C whilst stocking your cellar this year.  Nick has generously offered to donate $5 from every bottle of wine sold through their website 
back to the P&C.  He is also offering a 10% discount when purchasing 12 or more bottles.  
 
If you would like to purchase wine, head to www.nickspencerwines.com.au. Add Rose Bay in the ‘special instructions for the seller’ box 
in the ‘your cart’ page prior to checking out. Alternatively, email nick@nickspencerwines.com.au to notify him that you have 
purchased wines as a parent of the school. 
 
And finally, thank you to Ovolo Hotels for kindly donating the raffle prize and for giving RBPS families and staff a 15% discount when 
booking accommodation at any Ovolo Hotel when using the promo code: OvoloXBusiness. 
                           

 
The P&C are now looking forward to our next event………please diarise 
Thursday 5 September for our Father’s Day Movie Night.  More details to follow 
soon. 
 
Our current P&C Treasurer is needing to hand over the role so if anyone is 
willing to put up their hand to take over, please email rosebaypc@gmail.com 
 
Please head to the below link and LIKE us to stay up to date with our 
fundraising efforts and for event updates. 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter  

Second Hand Uniform Shop 
 
A reminder to go through your clothes before donating to make sure there is nothing stained or ripped as we can only sell clothing in 
good condition. Please keep all the donations coming - we really appreciate it! All proceeds go straight to the P&C. 
If you would like to volunteer to help out, please contact Kate Isbell 0488 630 085 
Open Mondays 3pm-3.45pm and Wednesdays 9am-9.45am. 
 
 
 

SOUP SEASON 
Now that winter is here, what better way for your children to warm up at school than with a hearty bowl of 
soup?  We make our soups to order every day and they are all dairy and gluten free. 
 
Monday = Yellow Lentil (pictured) 
Tuesday = Roasted Pumpkin 
Wednesday = Chicken & Sweet Corn 
Thursday = Classic Tomato 
 

PSSA 
Just a reminder that you can still order lunches from the canteen on Fridays but from a limited PSSA 
menu (toasties, pizza parcel, fresh rolls, snacks & drinks).  If you order online, please be sure to choose 
the day part labelled ‘PSSA’ which will tell us that the order will need to be ready at midday when 
students leave the school.  Alternatively, you can order at the counter on the day, but PSSA must be 
written on the bag. 
 
Angelika Mortimer Co-Founder | Nutritionist | Foodie 
www.lovefood.co 
0411 847 892 
 

A few words from the canteen… 

mailto:nick@nickspencerwines.com.au
mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter
http://www.lovefood.co/
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At Rose Bay Public School, 
we show our respect to 

Aboriginal people both past and
present by acknowledging the 

traditional owners of the land on
which we learn and play. 
In order to strengthen our

awareness of the traditional 
owners of this land and their culture,

Rose Bay Public School has liaised
with the Aboriginal Education Team

to create a personalised
Acknowledgement of Country.

 
 

Rose Bay students
were lucky enough
to have Olivia
Patten and Anthony
Galluzzo from the
Aboriginal
Education Team, as
well as, Dr Kerryn
Phelps attend our
special assembly. 

Rose Bay Public School
Acknowledgement of Country

Developed by Yr 6 Leadership team, in consultation with
Michelle Senior and Olivia Patten. 

 
Wednesday / Friday Assemblies

Rose Bay Public School would like to show our respect and
acknowledgment of the traditional custodians of the land, the

Gadigal and Bidjigal peoples of the Eora Nation. We would like to
extend this respect to Elders past, present and future who may be
present with us today. We recognise their culture, beliefs, heritage

and continuing relationships with the land and country. 
 

Special Assemblies
Rose Bay Public School would like to acknowledge the traditional

custodians of the land, the Gadigal and Bidjigal peoples of the Eora
Nation. We would like to pay respect to Elders past, present and

future, and extend this to other Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
people who may be present with us today. We would like to

encourage you to recognise and celebrate the varied Indigenous
Peoples of Australia. 

Together we can move Ever Forward.



YEAR  5

History Projects
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Walk Safely To 
School Day 

On Friday the 17th May, students and teachers at Rose Bay 
Public School participated in the ‘Walk Safely To School’ 

Campaign. 
 

This encouraged students to be active before school whilst 
helping the environment. 

295 students 
 

walked or rode to school. That is a fantastic effort! 

‘It wa
s such

 a ref
reshin

g way
 to st

art 

the da
y!’ ‘It was nice to do something good 

for the environment’ 

‘It felt good to be in the fresh 

air and get some extra 

exercise!’ 






	2019 Term 2 Week 6 v2
	History Newsletter pg 1 (2)
	History Newsletter pg 2 V2
	Reconciliation Week V2
	2019 A4 Sportathon Prize List
	walk safely to school update 
	2019 T1 Pg1 newsletter v2 (1)
	2019-T1-Pg2-newsletter-v1 (1)



